From: Sherry Sanders

To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Lamplighter Lounge public hearing 3/24/21
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 11:53:02 AM

To St. Paul City Council,

As local residents, we are very concerned about how dangerous the Lamplighter
Lounge is to the surrounding communities of St. Paul, Roseville and Maplewood. Too
many have been victims of disturbing the peace, disorderly conduct, public
drunkeness, obscene & illegal behavior, child kidnapping, criminal damage to
property, auto theft, aggravated physical assaults, domestic violence, vehicular hit
and run deaths, discharging of firearms and murders. The amount, 700+ in 3 years, of
police calls is shockingly high!

Please, for public safety, do not renew this business license.

Rick & Sherry Sanders
McCarrons Blvd. South
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